
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency 

 

The Annual Report of the Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency has been filed with the 

City Clerk’s Office of the City of Ketchum and is available for public inspection 

during regular business hours at Ketchum City Hall, 480 East Ave. North, Ketchum, 

ID., which is also the office of the Ketchum Urban Renewal Agency. 

 

Publish: Idaho Mountain Express 

  March 20, 2013 

 

 


